
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: April 11th, 2025 
 
To: Our Valued Customers and Distributors 
 
Re: Price Increase 
 
 
 
As many of you are aware we announced a price increase effective March 1st via a 4% 
discount change. Due to the ongoing tariff implementation, we must double down on this 
move. We will be reviewing all customers’ discount structure at this time and will be 
making corrections to offset a portion of these material increases.  
 
Beginning immediately, we will be sending out to our loyal, stocking distributors your 
revised structures. At this time all existing quotes will be honored until their expiration 
dates.  
 
Once again, we would like to thank all of you who rely on PowerSeal for the majority of 
your waterworks accessory products.  We will continue to strive each day to provide the 
service you expect and deserve. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Steve Kilcrease – Vice President of Sales 
 
 
Cc: Patrick Powers – President 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FITTING SOLUTIONS FOR HARSH ENVIRONMENTS 


